
Collaborative Care Feedback Request 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to providing the best possible 

care to our patients, we would like to gather your feedback on the collaborative care experience 

you had with our team. 

Your insights are invaluable in helping us improve our service and ensure that we meet the needs 

of all our patients effectively. We would appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share 

your thoughts on the following: 

• How would you rate the communication between our care team members? 

• Were your concerns addressed in a timely and effective manner? 

• What aspects of the collaborative care did you find most beneficial? 

• Is there any area where you feel we could improve? 

Please reply to this email or contact us at [Your Contact Information]. Your feedback is highly 

valued and will help shape the future of our collaborative care initiatives. 

Thank you for taking the time to assist us in improving our services. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


